
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Employee Travel Survey - Thank You! 

SEGRO is a leading owner, manager, and 

developer of modern warehouses and light 

industrial property, with over 7.8 million 

square meters of space in the UK and 

Europe, including SEGRO Logistics Park 

East Midlands Gateway. 

Hello from  

SEGRO! 

 

Stay up to date with recent changes to 

your travel options!  

We’re here to help make it easier for 

you to commute to work, whether it’s 

by bus, car sharing, walking, or cycling. 

Now it is the start of the year, it has been announced that a 

new £3 bus fare cap will be in operation for 2025 until 

December 31st. During this period all adult single journeys 

will be capped at £3, keeping buses an affordable alternative 

to commuting by car. 

If you’re wondering which bus you should get to take 

advantage of the low fares, trentbarton operate Skylink 

services to Nottingham, Derby, Leicester and Loughborough, 

whilst Diamond Bus run the Airway 9 service to Burton-on-

Trent. You can catch each service at the bus interchange by 

the entrance to the site and then take the EMG shuttle bus 

the rest of the way for free. So why not give bus travel a try 

this year for a cheap and easy journey to work. 

  

£3 Bus Fare Cap 

At the end of 2024, a site wide 

employee travel survey was 

conducted to gain a greater 

understanding about how 

employees are travelling to work. 

24% of employees working on 

site completed this survey, 

equating to almost a quarter of 

the site’s workforce! 

Thank you to everyone who 

completed this survey, your 

valuable feedback not only helps 

us gain crucial insights into 

current commuting trends but 

also plays a vital role in shaping 

future initiatives to enhance and 

support employee travel. We 

want to make sure daily journeys 

to and from East Midlands 

Gateway are as efficient, 

sustainable, and enjoyable as 

possible. 

 

 

24% Site Wide 

Completion 

Rate! 



 

 

In November last year a public transport satisfaction survey was 

undertaken on site, to gain insight into what employees think about 

the current operating bus services, to aid potential future 

improvements.  

We are so pleased to share some positive insights as shown on the 

left. For those that do not currently travel by bus to East Midlands 

Gateway, we hope this provides you with the confidence to explore 

this travel option. 

Thank you to those that took part and shared their opinions! 

  

Shuttle Bus Changes 2025 

Public Transport Satisfaction Survey 2024 

We want to inform you about the adjustment 

to the East Midlands Gateway Shuttle Bus 

schedule, which came into effect on Sunday 

16th March.  

To accommodate an additional stop on site, 

the service frequency has been adjusted from 

every 10 minutes to every 15 minutes. Thank 

you for your understanding as we strive to 

provide efficient and reliable transport for all. 

 

 

 

% Very Happy / Happy 

 

Value for Money 90% 

Friendliness of Drivers 97% 

Frequency of services 72% 

Hours of operation 76% 

 

 

Scan the QR code to 

access the new 

timetable 

 

 

 


